
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hill and Dale District is sponsoring the NGC Gardening School series.  
 

We provided these courses because most garden club members join a club to learn 
more about how /what to do in the garden and  because they have a love of gardening.  
This was an educational event and was open to any garden club members plus the 
public. 
 
Course #1 had 47 people attending and course #2 had 45 people in attendance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hill & Dale District 
of Garden Clubs 

Classroom set up 

Each instructor taught their 
subject with a PowerPoint 
that was show on a large 
screen that also followed 
their class outline. 
 
We started with the basics 
but moved quickly into 
deeper subject matter. 
 



 

Course #2’s afternoon activities were to 
identify vegetable bugs living in and on 
your vegetables. Fun was had by all 
looking into jars and using flash cards to 
try and identify which garden bugs are in 
your yard. 

 
 
October’s school for Course #2 had 
drawings to give the lunch 
centerpieces away. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Afternoon activities included some soil 
testing. 
 
The students bought a small baggie of 
their soil from home to test the pH 
levels. They were shown 3 different 
ways to test and get their individual 
results. 

These ladies are learning how to propagate. 

 

Small cuttings were taken off of plants and 
then placed in an airtight container with a 
little bit of moisture to watch for new 
growth. 
 
 

 

 

Lunch was served in an adjacent room for 
a more relaxed environment where 
everyone could socialize and get away 
from the “books”. 
 
 


